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Modernization:  Prior Authorization and Claims Webinars in 
February 
The Division of Health Care Financing and Policy (DHCFP) will implement a new, modernized Medicaid Management 
Information System (MMIS) on February 1, 2019.  More than 1,200 providers have been trained on using the new 
MMIS and training opportunities are continuing.  Nevada Medicaid is offering targeted webinars during the month 
of February on the following topics:  

• Prior Authorizations  
• Dental Claims (ADA) 
• Professional Claims (CMS 1500/HCFA) 
• Institutional Inpatient/Outpatient Claims (UB 04) 

The prior authorization training is scheduled for one hour and the training on each claim form type is scheduled for 
one and a half hours.  

To enroll in a webinar, log into the Training Registration site and sign up for the course you would like to attend. 

If there are any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Nevada Medicaid. 

 

https://lms-nv.myhcplatform.com/

